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$~ SACRAMENTO MUNIC! PAL UTILITY DISTRICT O 6201 S Street, Box 15830, Sacramento, CaliforniaSMUD
95813; (916) 452-3211

November 2,1982

DIRECTOR OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION
ATTENTION JOHN F STOLZ CHIEF
OPERATING REACTORS BRANCH 4
US NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON DC 20555

DOCKET 50-312
RANCHO SEC0 NUCLEAR GENERATION STATION
UNIT 1
CYCLE 5 EXTENSION

Our September 22, 1982, letter on this subject referenced BAW-10087P " Taco-
Fuel Pin Performance Analysis". Your Mr. Sydney Miner called recently to
ask SMUD to confirm that the approved version of TAC 0 described in
BAW-10087 PA was used for the analysis supporting the cycle 5 extension.
This letter documents the District's confirmation which was provided in a
telephonc conversation between our Tom Cogburn and Mr. Miner on October 19,
1982.

John J. Mattimoe
General Manager
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Ah ELECTRIC SYSTEM SERVlNG MORE THAN 600,000 IN THE HEART OF CAllF0RNIA
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